
Mr. Peter Sweetman 
184 Lower Rathmines Road 
Kathmines 
Dublin 6 

03 August 20 10 

Dear Mr. Sweetman 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter on 27 July 201 0 in relation to an application for an 
Integrated Pollution Prevention and Control (IPPC) licence by Westland Horticulture, 
Lower Cook, Mayne. Ballinealoe & Clonsura, Near Cook & Fineagh, County 
Westmeath (Reg. No. 00914-01). 

I am to advise you that your letter h i l l  be treated as a formal submission and will be 
considered as pari of the examination and processing of the application. Your comments 
will be taken into account when determining the application. 

Please note the application and associated correspondence, including this submission, 
are available to view on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. You can also make further 
submissions on this application on the Agency’s website. 

The details of the proposed detcrmination of this application by the Agency will be 
automatically notified to you in accordance with the requirements ofthe EPA Acts 1992 
to 2007 

Kcg. No: PO9 14-0 1 

Yours sincerely 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate. Licensing & Resource Use 



Sonia Smith 

From: Sonja Smith 
Sent: 03August 2010 11:57 
To: 'sweetmanplanning@gmail.com' 
Subject: PO914-01 Westland Horticulture 
Attachments: Mr Peter Sweetman.adf 

Dear Mr  Sweetman 

Please find attached reply to your Submission emailed to the Agency on 271h July 2010 

Regards 
Sonja Smith 
Programme Officer 
Licensing Environmental Programme 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Cork Regional Inspectorate 
lnniscarra 
CO Cork 
Ireland 
Tel No: +353 21 4875540 
Fax No: +353 21 4875545 
Ernail- s smith@eoa.ie 
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